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The ambassador of France to Sri Lanka HE Jean-François PACTET visited the Human Rights 

Commission of Sri Lanka(HRCSL) on 28th February 2023 and met with Justice Rohini 

Marasinghe, Chairperson of the HRCSL, and senior officials of the Commission. 

The meeting was on many concerns relating to the country’s current human rights situation, the 

economic crisis of the country, and long-term detainees and detainees under PTA. The recent visit 

to Jaffna and its concerns were also discussed.  
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